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At a Glance… 

July 7     Annual Cricket Dhansak Day - Pg. 2 

July 14  EGM & AGM  - Pg. 3 

July 21   OZCF Picnic— Pg. 2 

Aug. 13-17   Shenshai Muktad prayers - Pg. 2 

Aug. 18  Papeti Navroze Dinner/ Dance  Pg. 9 

Aug. 29   Seniors’ Bus Trip  - Pg. 2 

Sept. 8   Senior Appreciation Lunch—Pg. 3 

Sept 14  Gymkhana Night – details to come 

ZRCC Contact Information 
 

Prayer Room Access    
Nozer Kotwal   905-820 0461   

 nskotwal1@gmail.com        

Hall Rentals  
Cyrus Gazdar   647-294 6462      

cygazdar@yahoo.ca 
 

Facility Management    
Xerxes Bamji      (905) 702-1034  

 

 ZRCC Coordinator    
Armaity Anandasagar   905-271 0366  

armaity@rogers.com 
 

President OZCF    
Firdosh Bulsara,     905-824-7692  

   firdosh@myescapades.ca  
 

Webmaster 
Rumi Jasavala   905-257-7864   

rumijas@hotmail.com  

Need a Mobed? 
 

Our Mobeds are available to help in times of 
need to offer their guidance & services to the 
OZCF community.  Please contact: 
Ervad Firdosh Bulsara  (905) 824-7692   
Ervad Xerxes Bamji      (905) 702-1034  
Ervad Jal Panthaky       (905) 568-4946  
Ervad Kobad Zarolia     (647) 887-9213  
Ervad Nozer Kotwal      (905) 820-0461 
Ervad Mehbad Dastur   (416) 917-9195  
 

If you have difficulty contacting a Mobed, please 

contact a Board Member. 

Photo Credit: Courtesy of Wikipedia, a Haft Sen Table as seen at Laleh Hotel, Tehran 

VISION 

JULY 2013 

OZCF MAILING ADDRESS:          ZRCC PROPERTY ADDRESS:  
4244 Taffey Crescent, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 2J2          1187 Burnhamthorpe Rd. E, Oakville, Ontario, L6H 7B3   

President’s Message 
 

Summer is officially here and OZCF grounds will be buzzing with activity through the  
season.  We are planning on giving the Hall a face-lift and also paint the patio.  Your board 
and its Facility Management Committee will be seeking volunteer help in this regard and we 
will provide you dates when this project needs to be underway.   
 
I urge you to rekindle your volunteer spirit and come out to assist.  We are also planning on 
decorating the hall with images of Zoroastrian history and a section of the wall dedicated to 
the history of OZCF.  If you have any images (photographs) of historical value, we would 
like to borrow them and we will seek professional  help in duplicating them to decorate our 
Hall. Originals will be returned. 
 
Now that we have overhauled the water storage and purification process, samples will  
regularly be submitted to the Ministry of Agriculture for certifying water quality for  
consumption.  We have been buying drinking water since the beginning and bringing pota-
ble water into the buildings will help save considerable sums of money. 
 
We have distributed the Notice of EGM/AGM and I want to personally extend an invitation 
for all to attend.  We have arrived at a juncture requiring critical and important decisions.  
Your vote is vital in these matters and I strongly urge that you exercise your rights providing 
your board the necessary mandates to move forward. The EGM/AGM package includes 
proxy forms and if you are unable to attend please ensure you provide your proxy to the 
attending family member, friend or colleague.  Do keep in mind that our by-laws allow for a 
maximum of 2 proxies per person attending the meetings. 
 
I look forward to welcoming all of you on Sunday, July 14 at the OZCF. 
 
Firdosh Bulsara 
President, OZCF 

CALL TO ACTION!   
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT OZCF EVENTS AND FOR THE UPKEEP OF 
OUR COMMUNITY CENTRE! 

 

Participate and volunteer in events with your family & friends and  
contribute to the exciting growth of the OZCF!    

 

We need bright, outgoing, talented  
people LIKE YOU!  

Contact any member of the Board or Sub-Committee TODAY at 
www.ozcf.com 

mailto:nskotwal1@gmail.com
mailto:cygazdar@yahoo.ca
mailto:armaity@rogers.com
mailto:firdosh@myescapades.ca
mailto:rumijas@hotmail.com
mailto:www.ozcf.com
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Shenshai Muktad 
  

Shenshai Muktad ceremonies will be held at ZRCC, 1187 Burnhamthorpe Rd. East, Oakville, from Aug 13th to Aug 17th. If you wish 
to include the names of your dearly departed in the daily prayers, kindly fill out the attached form and forward it to Ervad Nozer S. 
Kotwal along with your cheque payable to OZCF marked “Muktad”  ASAP.   
 

Schedule of prayers are as follows: 
Aug 13—16 – Morning Stoom 6:30am;    Afringan/Farokhshi/Baj 7:00am; 
  Afternoon Stoom 11:30am; Evening Stoom/Hum Bundaghi 7:00pm. 

  
Aug 17

th
         Morning Stoom  7:30am;   Afringan/Farokhshi/Baj 8:00am; 

  Afternoon Stoom 11:30am; Evening Stoom/Hum Bundaghi 7:00pm. 
  
Donations of Fruits, Flowers, Dry Fruits, Cooked Food, Sukhad, Loban, Tachho etc. will be very much appreciated. If you would like 
to volunteer your services please contact  Kermin Byramjee at (905) 845-3480. 

Soccer and Cricket at OZCF 
 
We are working on holding weekly soccer 
sessions that comprise of some training and 
mini games at the OZCF.  All ages are welcome and 
those interest should contact Rumi Jasavala 
on rumijas@hotmail.com or 905-257-7864 
 

We are also looking for people inter-
ested in learning to play cricket!   All 
ages / gender interested, please contact 
Rumi Jasavala at 
rumijas@hotmail.com or 905-257-7864. 

5th Annual Cricket / 
Dhansak Day 

 
Sunday, July 7th marks the day for our 
5th Annual Cricket Dhansak event.   
 
This year, we have rolled, aerated, 
seeded and fertilized the field in an  

attempt to make the field more level and the grass 
greener.   
 
Please do sign up for this year’s 
event by contacting Rumi 
Jasavala on  
rumijas@hotmail.com or  
905-257-7864. 

SENIORS NEWS 
  

We could not be happier for our vibrant group of seniors!  New events have been planned for the summer time 
and we look forward to this amazing group coming out to enjoy days together!  
 

Seniors Lunch 
There will be a Seniors Lunch on Tuesday July 9th, after the Yoga classes at the OZCF premises. All seniors 
and non-seniors  are welcome – Lunch will be served at 12:00 noon and cost will be $7.00. 
Please call Dinyar Dinshaw  @ 905-825-3266  or Dolly Patel at 416-241-3823  with your RSVP by July 5.  

 

Bus Trip 
A bus trip has been organized on Thursday, August 29, 2013 to St.Jacob Market. Bus departs Darbe Meher @ 9.00 sharp:  
Aberfoyle Drive (Islington @ 9.30 a.m. and at the OZCF 1187 Burnhamthorpe Road @ 10.00 a.m. 
 

 Charges will be $33 per person (non-refundable) and payable to Zoroastrian Seniors – Please mail your cheques to Daulat 

Divecha, 215-2715 Islington Avenue, Etobicoke, Ontario M9V 5H3  

 For reservations call Mrs.Naju Homavazir (416) 783-6318 or Mrs. Katy Panthakee  (647) 347-3334. 

tel:%28905%29%20845-3480
mailto:rumijas@hotmail.com
tel:905-257-7864
mailto:rumijas@hotmail.com
tel:905-257-7864
mailto:%20%20rumijas@hotmail.com
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4th Annual Hockey/ Skate Event 
 

The Sports Committee held its Annual 
Hockey/ Skating event in May of this year 
but with a little twist - there was a huge  
demand for hockey this year and we  
decided to have a hockey-only event! The 
participants comprised of 5 - 55 year olds, 
females and males. 
 

The on-ice event organised by Xarius 
Jasavala comprised of two teams having a 
game and a penalty shootout in between 
games.  It was great to see parents playing 
hockey with their kids and some parents 
had to dust off the cobwebs from their 
equipment as some had not worn their 
equipment for 15 years!   The hockey lasted 
for 2 hours, with drinks and pizza for all.   
The hockey talent amongst the Zoroastrians 
was definitely visible with a possibility of a  
Zoroastrian representing Canada. 
 

We look forward to next year and the  
pictures can be seen on the OZCF website.  

Ontario Zoroastrian Community Foundation 

Invites you for an 

Appreciation Luncheon for Seniors 
Sunday, September 8, 2013 – 11am onwards @ OZCF 

  

Please join us for a fun filled Sunday in appreciation of your contributions  

towards our community -   

It’s FREE!!  
 

First preference will be given to OZCF Members 

Lunch is Generously Donated by a Zoroastrian Well-wisher 
 

Please RSVP Havovi Bharda at 905-607-6882 or havokev@hotmail.com 

EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING/ ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Dear Members, you may have received a package in the mail recently regarding the upcoming Extraordinary General Meeting and 
Annual General Meeting to be held Sunday, July 14 at 11:00 am and 2:00 p.m. at ZRCC. 
 
Please do your best to attend both meetings as yearly, there are important points to discuss yearly on the happenings regarding the 
OZCF.    As per the mailing, the agenda for both the EGM and AGM are made available to the General Membership in advance as 
per OZCF by-laws.  If you have not received these mailings, they may be found at www.ozcf.com.   
 
As per the President’s Message, The Place of Worship Advisory Committee (POWAC) held 5 Town-Hall style meetings inviting the  
community to attend and present their thoughts around the building of a consecrated Place of  Worship on the OZCF property. The 
process was cohesive in its content and presentation, showed  transparency throughout and raised consciousness towards the  
community’s needs for a proper  place of worship. The feedback, immediately following the meetings was encouraging. The POWAC  
has presented their findings to the Board. The Board will present these findings to the General Membership at the EGM followed by 
the resolutions that will require your vote. 
 
The Financial Statements will show that the Board has remained prudent in managing the finances of OZCF. The current financial 
position of the OZCF is reasonably comfortable thanks to the generosity of Donors and various fund raising activities. Your Board, 
however, is concerned that membership fees only cover approximately 28% of our normal operating costs. Over a period of time we 
believe this percentage must rise significantly and to that end your Board has proposed an increase in the membership fees stag-
gered over a three year period. A resolution will be put to vote at the AGM. 
 
Please come out to support the OZCF and be a part of these important meetings.  

mailto:havokev@hotmail.com
mailto:www.ozcf.com
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MILESTONES 
 
BIRTHS 
Jack Andrew Malcolm, son to Sharmeen and Darran Malcolm, brother to Isabella (Ella),  grandson to Parveen & Farhad  
Khursigara of Mississauga and a Great grandson to Goolu Mistry of Brampton, Ontario, on June 11, 2013. 
 
Karl Dorabshaw, son to Nazneen and Ferzad Dorabshaw, grandson to Firoze Dorabshaw and Yasmine and Kali Mistry (India) on 
May 14, 2013 in Toronto,Ontario. 
 
WEDDING 
Aban Jasoomani, daughter of Armine and Aspi Jasoomani to Sammy Shaker on May 4, 2013 in Mississauga, Ontario. 
 
NAVJOTE 
Farrah, Rayna and Mila, daughters of Cyrus and Shilpa Madon, grandchildren of Shavak and Freny Madon on May 17, 2013 in  
Burlington, Ontario. 
 
 
IN MEMORIAM 
Tehmina Pardiwalla, sister of Soli and Godrej Pardiwala, sister in law of Perin Pardiwala, aunt of Zenobia,Shehnaz and Tanaz  
Pardiwala on April 27th, 2013 in Toronto,Ontario. 
  
Homai Nadirshah Sidhwa, mother of Ava Jal Boga (Mississauga), Armaity Maneck Dastur and (late) Perviz Fram Framji,  
Grandmother of Meher and Rustom Boga (Mississauga) on May 27, 2013 in Karachi,Pakistan. 
 
Gavi Rustomji, wife of Savak Rustomji. Sister of Mani Gatta and sister-in-law of Minocher Gatta. Aunt of Kekoo & Farah, Mahroukh 
& Bijan, Rohinton & Allaine. Great Aunt to all their children. 
 
Arnawaz Mama, wife of Sam Dhunjishaw Mama, Mother of Khushnum, Parizad Late Anaitis and Sister of Minoo S. Martshall and 
Freny Bagli (Toronto),Ontario. 

CALLING ALL MEMBERS!  
 

We are always looking to our readers to provide valuable insight into the community and events that are important to you. 
If you would like to share a point of view, an interesting article, or important family news, please let us know!  

Please email all submissions for the next issue no later than August 1, 2013 to:   ozcf.newsletter2012@gmail.com 
SHOUT OUT!  

mailto:ozcf.newsletter2012@gmail.com
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YOUTH NEWS 
Rushad Bhardha Represents Cadets in France to Commemorate Vimy Ridge 

 
The following is an excerpt of a speech written by young Rushad Bharda.   
 

"Freedom is the sure possession of those alone who have the courage to defend it".  
  

My name is Rushad Bharda and I am a 17 year old Canadian Citizen from  Mississauga. I stand  
before you sharing the enriching experience by focusing on a few of the key moments and sites that 
made this trip incredibly insightful and moving.  
  

I joined the 2484 Royal Canadian Army Cadets at the age of 10 as a junior cadet which has been 
instrumental towards my fascination for history and to gain knowledge about the World Wars and its 
impact on our lives and freedoms today.  I owe this experience to 2824 Royal Canadian Army Cadets who have instilled the value 
of patriotism in me.   
  

I was among 20 remarkable youth from all of Canada honoured with the Vimy Pilgrimage Award – a weeklong educational program 
in France to honour the 96th anniversary of the Canadian victory at the battle of Vimy Ridge. 
  
Our week in France focused on learning the integral role that Canada played in the First World War, and the effect that the war, 
especially Vimy Ridge, had on the development of a Canada still searching for its own identity on the world stage.  
  
It has often been said that Canada’s sons left their home as young colonials but returned as Canadians.  Vimy is indeed the  
birthplace of “Canadian Nationhood”. 

MEDICAL APPEAL 
 
Benaifer Bhatena of Mississauga, Ontario is making an appeal to raise funds for one of her family members (her Kaki) diagnosed 
with Stage 3 Cancerous Brain Tumor.  Hospitalization and post hospital treatment will cost Rupees 900,000 (approx. CA$ 16,000). 
The financially strapped family is seeking help from the community. Benaifer’s family can be reached at:  
BBhathena@westjet.com.    Appeal letter from the family, medical letters and interim hospital bills can be provided to assist in this 
very urgent financial aid request. 

mailto:BBhathena@westjet.com.
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Young Professionals Team Building Retreat 
July 19 - 21, 2013, Vancouver BC 

 

Zoroastrian Youth of North America (ZYNA) will be exploring the great outdoors of British 
Columbia! 
  

Join us in Vancouver, for a celebration of team building, friendship, and fellowship. This will 
be a unifying retreat geared towards established professionals (ages 25-45) who will get to 
know one another on a deeper level. The new generation of Zoroastrians will be able to 
strengthen friendships and connect with like-minded professionals that live and work by the 
core beliefs of our religion through excursions. Mingle and surround yourself with energetic, 
ambitious individuals. ZYNA is on a mission to give professionals the opportunity to connect, 
share ideas, resources, thoughts, and opportunities. Our vision is to cultivate a community of 
young Zoroastrians that are focused on building relationships and working together to learn, grow and make a difference in the world 
we live in. Professionals from North America, and possibly even abroad, will come together to connect. You will be surrounded by  
like-minded people who want to build UNITY in our religious community. 
  

ZYNA is committed to establishing FEZANA’s legacy by preservation through generations! 
  

Registration Deadline: July 9, 2013 (12:01 a.m., PDT)      Space is limited, so please register early!! 
Age Requirement: 25-45 years of age 
Cost: US $250 per attendee 
Registration fee includes transportation to certain events from downtown Vancouver, breakfast, lunch and dinner and all teambuilding 
events. Partial registrations will not be accepted and refunds will not be issued. 
Save the Date, an exciting adventure awaits you! Get ready for a weekend getaway. 
 

At this event you will: 

 Be introduced to motivated and ambitious Zoroastrian Youth from North America and abroad 

 Gain new ideas, opportunities and connections to act as a vehicle to mobilize your ideas and dreams 

 Engage with others and build unity within our religious community, through Team Building events 

 Explore British Columbia’s most beautiful landmarks and engage in recreational events with lovely individuals like yourself. 
 

To Register: You can register online by filling out the form below and paying with a Visa or Mastercard credit card. 

REGISTER NOW  at http://www.fezana.org/node/314  
 

Questions?  Please contact Behrose Taraporewalla at behroset@gmail.com or 626.378.5564.  

http://www.fezana.org/node/314
mailto:behroset@gmail.com
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Invest your money with us and have multiple bank investment products in your portfolio under one roof so you can 

benefit from an Unbiased Professional Advice, receive Personalized Service at your convenient time and location plus 

have the Best Quality Investment Products in a portfolio designed to generate superior growth in your Capital. 

Plan Today and Live for Tomorrow. 

 Mutual Funds*  
 Stocks 
 Bonds 
 GIC’s  
 Segregated Funds*  

 RRSP/ RRIF/ RESP/ TFSA 
 Travel Insurance* 
 Visitors to Canada Insurance* 
 Critical Illness Insurance 
 Life Insurance 
 Disability Insurance*  

*Insurance products and services are offered through Manulife 
Securities Inc. (a licensed life insurance agency and affiliate of 
Manulife Securities) by Manulife Securities Advisors as life agents.  
Mutual funds, Stocks, Bonds and GICs are offered through  
Manulife Securities Incorporated.  Manulife Securities Incorporated 
is a member of the Canadian Investor Protection Fund. 

GOLDEN DRAGON SCOUTS EVENT 
 

100 Oakville Zoroastrian Scouts Group hosted their 2nd Annual Fundraiser, GOLDEN DRAGON,  
celebrating the Year of the Snake.  It was a sold out event with over 150 guests comprising of parents, 
kids, friends, family.  We had a lot of presence from our sister group, 100 Toronto Zoroastrian Scout 
Group which is run at the ZSO.  With the help of generous donors, advertisers and sponsors we 
raised over $7,000 which will go towards the various scouting activities for our kids.  Thanks to one of 
our parents, Benaifer Bhathena, this year, we raffled out 2 West Jet Tickets to anywhere the airline flies 
courtesy of WestJetters Caring for the Community.  The raffle was open to all in our community and we 
raised $3300 for the same. The lucky winner was Armaity Anandsagar.  Apart from that we had over 
$1200 worth of raffle prizes which comprised of gift baskets, dinner sets and great seats for Blue Jays 
Games. 

  

The ambience and décor was Chinese, with Chinese lanterns adorning our hall, lucky bamboo as our centrepieces, cash bar and a 
delicious Hakka Chinese dinner buffet.  The grand finale was the lighting of the Chinese Lanterns which we set flying.  A campfire 
was lit later in the night where kids enjoyed roasting marshmallows and enjoying themselves. 
  

We would like to thank all our donors, sponsors, advertisers and well-wishers for making our fundraiser a super success and  
exceeding our goals.  Stay tuned for our 3rd Annual Fundraiser next year.   
 

Yours-in-scouting. 
Khushroo Bharda, Area Commissioner 
100 Oakville Zoroastrian Scout Group 
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YOUTH NEWS 
 
It just keeps getting better and better for our young Zoroastrians in the Toronto area!  This 
community is lucky to have a Youth Committee full of energy, creativity, inclusiveness, and 
continuity!  
 
Summer is a great time to get involved—so come out to these fabulous events,  get to 
know more people in your community or come out to volunteer so you can be a mentor to 
young people!  
 
Recently, the Youth Committee hosted Youth Bowling Night on April 5th, 2013 at Brunswick Bowl. New faces from all over 
the GTA came to join in on the 2 hours of unlimited fun! 
 
There was also Youth Games Day on May 5th, 2013.  Youth ages 15 to 35 gathered at the OZCF for a day filled with board 
games, table tennis, and carrom-- however Pictionary was really the only game anyone wanted to play!  
 
Attendance was free, and everyone who attended had fun making new friends and re-connecting with old ones. Stay tuned for 
details about our next Youth Games Day - we hope to see some more new faces!! 
 
 
 

Stay tuned for more details & specific dates.  
Please join our email blasts by emailing us at youth.ozcf@gmail.com or 
join our group on Facebook – “Young Zoroastrians in Ontario”. 
Come on out to more of our events! 
 
Kind regards, 
Zeenia Kola, Youth Committee   
youth.ozcf@gmail.com 

UPCOMING EVENT  
Youth BBQ night (ages 15-35) 

Date: August 10th, 2013 
Time: 7pm 

mailto:youth.ozcf@gmail.com
mailto:youth.ozcf@gmail.com


 

9 

 
Accommodation  
London UK! 
 

Charming and  
spacious accommodation  
available in a welcoming  
family home located in  
Wimbledon, UK.  Located only 20 minutes from the 
centre of London and within walking distance to all 
amenities, including the District & Northern Line  
Underground, British Rail, trams and buses.  
 
Guidance is provided for getting around the United 
Kingdom, and a variety of room sizes are available at 
excellent rates!  

 
Tel: 011-44-20-8542-7195 (home) 

 
    011-44-798-022-3874 

(cell) 
 

   011-44-20-8241-7150 
(fax) 

 
Email: 

freny@jasavala.plus.com 
 

 

Miscellaneous News 
   

New Portrait Required at MGDM 
 
The Zarathustra portrait in the Dadgah room of 
the Darbe Meher on the left wall has been 
hanging for over 30 years, and over time has 
faded and is also covered with soot. The 
MGDM is looking for a community member who 
will be able to paint a new, full length portrait of 
a standing Zarathushtra.   
 
They are also open to the idea of restoring the 
existing portrait if it can be done professionally. 
If the artist needs to be paid, they are willing to 

consider remuneration subject to the executive committee’s 
budget. They are also willing to provide restoration charges. Any 
community member who is interested in this worthy project, please 
contact Khushru Chothia at 416-677-7555. 

Youth Enjoy a Night Out to see the Toronto Raptors!  
 

Many of our youth enjoyed a fun-filled evening downtown  
to see the Toronto Raptors basketball game together!  
 
Many came out on April 14 for the game an thoroughly enjoyed 
themselves!  Stay tuned for more details & specific dates.  
Please join our email blasts by emailing us at 
youth.ozcf@gmail.com or join our group on Facebook – 
“Young Zoroastrians in Ontario”.  Come on out to more 
of our events! 

“ Youth is a quality, not a matter of circumstances.”  
- Frank Lloyd Wright  

mailto:youth.ozcf@gmail.com
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ZOROASTRIAN SOCIETY OF ONTARIO 

&  

ONTARIO ZOROASTRIAN COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 

 
Invites the entire Zoroastrian Community to attend the 

NAVROZE JASHAN AND DINNER 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

JASHAN AT 5:30PM FOLLOWED BY DINNER & DANCING  
Cost of Dinner: 

Members - $30.00 - Adults and $20.00 – Children 4-10 yrs  

(Children under 4 yrs are free) 
Non-Members - $35.00 – Adults and $25.00 – Children 4 -10 yrs 

  
SUNDAY, AUGUST 18, 2013 

 

Woodbridge Banquet Hall 
4000 Steeles Ave West, Woodbridge, ON 

 
Please fill out the form below and attach it with your cheque for Dinner & Dance. 

There is no Cost for attending the Jashan ONLY.   
Cheques must be received by August 01, 2013.   

Tickets will be confirmed upon receipt of payment only. 

Please adhere to this deadline & avoid last minute disappointments. 

 

Cheques payable to ZSO: Mail to Anahita Ogra  
97 Sunridge St. Richmond Hill, ON, L4E 3Z4 Tel: (647) 404-1388 

Email: ogra@rogers.com  
Cheques payable to OZCF: Mail to Havovi Bharda  

3248 Mainsail Crescent, Mississauga, ON L5L 1H2 Tel: (905) 607-6882 
Email: havokev@hotmail.com 

 
PLEASE SPECIFY EACH PERSON’S NAME IN THE BOX BELOW 
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To: Ervad Nozer S.Kotwal 
       4244 Taffey Crescent 
       Mississauga, On. 

       L5L 2J2 
    MUKTAD PRAYERS  

 
Kindly include the following names in the daily prayers during the forthcoming Muktad Ceremonies: 
 
Name of the Deceased    Name of his/her Father/Husband** 
 
1. E  O  Oi  B  K ____________________ E  O  B ___________________ 
 
2. E  O  Oi  B  K ____________________ E  O  B ___________________ 
 
3. E  O  Oi  B  K ____________________ E  O  B ___________________ 
 
4. E  O  Oi  B  K ____________________ E  O  B___________________ 
 
5. E  O  Oi  B  K ____________________ E  O  B ___________________ 
 
6. E  O  Oi  B  K ____________________ E  O  B ___________________ 
 
Enclosed please find my donation cheque payable to O.Z.C.F. marked “Muktad” for $______, to defray costs. 

 
Thank you. 
 
____________________________   ____________________ 
Name       Telephone # 
 
**Names of the deceased are recited together with their father/husband’s name. 
 
E =  Ervad;  O =  Osta;  Oi =  Osti;  B =  Behdin; 
K =  Khurd (child whose navjote was not performed). 
 
Please complete the form in Block Letters, ensuring the proper status (i.e. E.O.Oi.B.K.) is circled, and 
forward it to the abovementioned address by August 10

th
 the latest. Thank you. 

Dear Members, if you wish to 
send in the Muktad Prayers Form, 

please tear away and mail to 
Nozer Kotwal.  Thank you. 
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